
 

 
 

November 8, 2023 
 
Joanne Kurtzberg, MD 
Clinical Program Director 
Duke University Medical Center Adult and Pediatric Blood and Marrow Transplant Program 
2400 Pratt Street 
DUMC 3961 
Durham, North Carolina 27710 
 
Dear Dr. Kurtzberg, 
 
The Duke University Medical Center Adult and Pediatric Blood and Marrow Transplant Program, located in 
Durham, North Carolina is currently accredited by the Foundation for the Accreditation of Cellular Therapy (FACT). 
Due to pandemic-related delays outside of the organization’s control, the accreditation renewal process has not 
been completed. The organization is in good standing and is in the process of renewing its FACT accreditation for:  
 Adult and Pediatric Allogeneic and Autologous Hematopoietic Progenitor Cell Transplantation 
 Immune Effector Cellular Therapy 
 Marrow and Peripheral Blood Cellular Therapy Product Collection 
 Cellular Therapy Product Processing with Minimal and More than Minimal Manipulation 
 
This organization’s current accreditation has been extended to June 23, 2024. FACT-accredited organizations are 
listed on the FACT website at https://accredited.factglobal.org/. 
 
Thank you for your participation in FACT accreditation and your commitment to providing quality care and 
laboratory services in cellular therapy. Please contact us at any time if there are questions or concerns, or if you 
need additional information or assistance.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Phyllis I. Warkentin, MD     Gino Liu, MS 
FACT Chief Medical Officer    FACT Accreditation Coordinator 
phyllis.warkentin@factglobal.org   gino.liu@factglobal.org 
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